
Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- ELITE ---- REGULAR 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  12

Elite04

Pebbles Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Thunda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Nina Poodle Dawn Glanville

Poppett Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Vada Papillon Gayle Baxter

Elite08

Suzi Mix Kate Brown

Elite12

Link Koolie Donna Merrilees

Bindi Mix Rose Emmett

Digger Kelpie Mix Susi Klimes

Quinn Border Collie Donna Merrilees

Jessie Mix Sally Burgess

Peppin Kelpie Trina Dreher

ELITE ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider

Handlers with  2 dogs  running in both round 1 and round 2 may elect to 
run one dog twice in one round and the other dog twice in the second 
round.  If you do this please inform the team running after you so they 
know that you are doing this and follow you the person rather than the 
dog listed.  Also clearly identify to the score table which dog you are 
running and which round so they record your run correctly.  EG Liz and 
Pebbles round 1 on your first run and Liz and Pebbles on your second 
run.



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- ELITE ---- REGULAR 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  12

Elite04

Pebbles Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Thunda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Nina Poodle Dawn Glanville

Poppett Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Vada Papillon Gayle Baxter

Elite08

Suzi Mix Kate Brown

Elite12

Link Koolie Donna Merrilees

Bindi Mix Rose Emmett

Digger Kelpie Mix Susi Klimes

Quinn Border Collie Donna Merrilees

Jessie Mix Sally Burgess

Peppin Kelpie Trina Dreher

ELITE ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider

Handlers with 2 dogs running in both round 1 and round 2 may elect to
run one dog twice in one round and the other dog twice in the second
round. If you do this please inform the team running after you so they
know that you are doing this and follow you the person rather than the
dog listed. Also clearly identify to the score table which dog you are
running and which round so they record your run correctly. EG Liz and
Pebbles round 1 on your first run and Liz and Pebbles on your second
run.



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- OPEN ---- REGULAR 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  8

Open04   

Koda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Open08   

Abbie Shetland Sheepdog Janet Napier

Paddy Cavoodle Robyn Davis

Walter Cavalier King Charles SpanielSue and Paul Rowe

Open12   

Fergus Kelpie Mix Carole Geddes

Patch Koolie/Kelpie Mix Shirlene Clark

Rosie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Open16   

Amber Vizsla Margaret Moloney

OPEN ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- OPEN ---- REGULAR 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  7

Open04

Koda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Open08

Abbie Shetland Sheepdog Janet Napier

Paddy Cavoodle Robyn Davis

Walter Cavalier King Charles SpanielSue and Paul Rowe

Open12

Fergus Kelpie Mix Carole Geddes

Rosie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Open16

Amber Vizsla Margaret Moloney

OPEN ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- NOV ---- REGULAR 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  9

Nov04   

Wally Australian Terrier Debbie Conway

Nov08   

Bracken English Springer SpanielLeonie Rutherford

Kiki Mix Lynette Plenderleith

Marnie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Naba Mix Lisa Sinha

Nov12   

Jake Labrador Retriever Wendy Mclean

Yogi Mixed Breed Ashlee Edwards

Nov16   

Gus English Springer SpanielLiz Gilbert

Kash Australian Shepherd Karen Millard

NOV ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- NOV ---- REGULAR 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  9

Nov04

Wally Australian Terrier Debbie Conway

Nov08

Bracken English Springer SpanielLeonie Rutherford

Kiki Mix Lynette Plenderleith

Marnie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Naba Mix Lisa Sinha

Nov12

Jake Labrador Retriever Wendy Mclean

Yogi Mixed Breed Ashlee Edwards

Nov16

Gus English Springer SpanielLiz Gilbert

Kash Australian Shepherd Karen Millard

NOV ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- INTRO ---- REGULAR 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  6

Intro04   

Meeka Poodle Dawn Glanville

Intro08   

Wellington Cavalier King Charles SpanielTeresa Marini

Intro12   

Sunni Border Collie Karen Millard

Intro16   

Dibs Mixed Breed Shirlene Clark

Storm Border Collie Jane Davey

Intro20   

Keiko Border Collie Suzy Cowling

INTRO ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- INTRO ---- REGULAR 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  6

Intro04

Meeka Poodle Dawn Glanville

Intro08

Wellington Cavalier King Charles SpanielTeresa Marini

Intro12

Sunni Border Collie Karen Millard

Intro16

Dibs Mixed Breed Shirlene Clark

Storm Border Collie Jane Davey

Intro20

Keiko Border Collie Suzy Cowling

INTRO ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- ELITE ---- TOUCH N' GO 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  12

Elite

Amber Vizsla Margaret Moloney

Bindi Mix Rose Emmett

Digger Kelpie Mix Susi Klimes

Jessie Mix Sally Burgess

Link Koolie Donna Merrilees

Thunda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Pebbles Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Peppin Kelpie Trina Dreher

Suzi Mix Kate Brown

Quinn Border Collie Donna Merrilees

Vada Papillon Gayle Baxter

Poppett Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

ELITE ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider

Handlers with 2 dogs running in both round 1 and round 2 may elect to
run one dog twice in one round and the other dog twice in the second
round. If you do this please inform the team running after you so they
know that you are doing this and follow you the person rather than the
dog listed. Also clearly identify to the score table which dog you are
running and which round so they record your run correctly. EG Liz and
Pebbles round 1 on your first run and Liz and Pebbles on your second
run.



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- ELITE ---- TOUCH N' GO 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  12

Elite

Amber Vizsla Margaret Moloney

Bindi Mix Rose Emmett

Digger Kelpie Mix Susi Klimes

Jessie Mix Sally Burgess

Link Koolie Donna Merrilees

Thunda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Pebbles Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Peppin Kelpie Trina Dreher

Suzi Mix Kate Brown

Quinn Border Collie Donna Merrilees

Vada Papillon Gayle Baxter

Poppett Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

ELITE ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider

Handlers with 2 dogs running in both round 1 and round 2 may elect to
run one dog twice in one round and the other dog twice in the second
round. If you do this please inform the team running after you so they
know that you are doing this and follow you the person rather than the
dog listed. Also clearly identify to the score table which dog you are
running and which round so they record your run correctly. EG Liz and
Pebbles round 1 on your first run and Liz and Pebbles on your second
run.



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- OPEN ---- TOUCH N' GO 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  5

Open

Abbie Shetland Sheepdog Janet Napier

Bracken English Springer SpanielLeonie Rutherford

Kiki Mix Lynette Plenderleith

Koda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Paddy Cavoodle Robyn Davis

OPEN ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- OPEN ---- TOUCH N' GO 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  5

Open

Abbie Shetland Sheepdog Janet Napier

Bracken English Springer SpanielLeonie Rutherford

Kiki Mix Lynette Plenderleith

Koda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Paddy Cavoodle Robyn Davis

OPEN ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- NOV ---- TOUCH N' GO 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  9

Nov

Patch Koolie/Kelpie Mix Shirlene Clark

Gus English Springer SpanielLiz Gilbert

Jake Labrador Retriever Wendy Mclean

Kash Australian Shepherd Karen Millard

Naba Mix Lisa Sinha

Rosie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Wally Australian Terrier Debbie Conway

Walter Cavalier King Charles SpanielSue and Paul Rowe

Yogi Mixed Breed Ashlee Edwards

NOV ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- NOV ---- TOUCH N' GO 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  8

Nov

Gus English Springer SpanielLiz Gilbert

Jake Labrador Retriever Wendy Mclean

Kash Australian Shepherd Karen Millard

Naba Mix Lisa Sinha

Rosie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Wally Australian Terrier Debbie Conway

Walter Cavalier King Charles SpanielSue and Paul Rowe

Yogi Mixed Breed Ashlee Edwards

NOV ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- INTRO ---- TOUCH N' GO 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  6

Intro

Dibs Mixed Breed Shirlene Clark

Keiko Border Collie Suzy Cowling

Meeka Poodle Dawn Glanville

Storm Border Collie Jane Davey

Sunni Border Collie Karen Millard

Wellington Cavalier King Charles SpanielTeresa Marini

INTRO ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- INTRO ---- TOUCH N' GO 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  6

Intro

Dibs Mixed Breed Shirlene Clark

Keiko Border Collie Suzy Cowling

Meeka Poodle Dawn Glanville

Storm Border Collie Jane Davey

Sunni Border Collie Karen Millard

Wellington Cavalier King Charles SpanielTeresa Marini

INTRO ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- ELITE ---- JUMPERS 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  14

Elite04

Pebbles Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Thunda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Nina Poodle Dawn Glanville

Poppett Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Vada Papillon Gayle Baxter

Elite08

Abbie Shetland Sheepdog Janet Napier

Kiki Mix Lynette Plenderleith

Marnie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Suzi Mix Kate Brown

Elite12

Bindi Mix Rose Emmett

Digger Kelpie Mix Susi Klimes

Jessie Mix Sally Burgess

Link Koolie Donna Merrilees

Peppin Kelpie Trina Dreher

ELITE ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider

Handlers with 2 dogs running in both round 1 and round 2 may elect to
run one dog twice in one round and the other dog twice in the second
round. If you do this please inform the team running after you so they
know that you are doing this and follow you the person rather than the
dog listed. Also clearly identify to the score table which dog you are
running and which round so they record your run correctly. EG Liz and
Pebbles round 1 on your first run and Liz and Pebbles on your second
run.



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- ELITE ---- JUMPERS 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  14

Elite04

Pebbles Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Thunda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Nina Poodle Dawn Glanville

Poppett Jack Russell Terrier Liz Birnie

Vada Papillon Gayle Baxter

Elite08

Abbie Shetland Sheepdog Janet Napier

Kiki Mix Lynette Plenderleith

Marnie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Suzi Mix Kate Brown

Elite12

Bindi Mix Rose Emmett

Digger Kelpie Mix Susi Klimes

Jessie Mix Sally Burgess

Link Koolie Donna Merrilees

Peppin Kelpie Trina Dreher

ELITE ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider

Handlers with 2 dogs running in both round 1 and round 2 may elect to
run one dog twice in one round and the other dog twice in the second
round. If you do this please inform the team running after you so they
know that you are doing this and follow you the person rather than the
dog listed. Also clearly identify to the score table which dog you are
running and which round so they record your run correctly. EG Liz and
Pebbles round 1 on your first run and Liz and Pebbles on your second
run.



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- OPEN ---- JUMPERS 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  7

Open04

Koda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Open08

Paddy Cavoodle Robyn Davis

Walter Cavalier King Charles SpanielSue and Paul Rowe

Open12

Fergus Kelpie Mix Carole Geddes

Patch Koolie/Kelpie Mix Shirlene Clark

Rosie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Open16

Kash Australian Shepherd Karen Millard

OPEN ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- OPEN ---- JUMPERS 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  6

Open04

Koda Papillon Gayle Baxter

Open08

Paddy Cavoodle Robyn Davis

Walter Cavalier King Charles SpanielSue and Paul Rowe

Open12

Fergus Kelpie Mix Carole Geddes

Rosie Border Collie Cheryn Jones

Open16

Kash Australian Shepherd Karen Millard

OPEN ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- NOV ---- JUMPERS 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  7

Nov04

Katie Poodle Dawn Glanville

Wally Australian Terrier Debbie Conway

Nov08

Naba Mix Lisa Sinha

Nov12

Jake Labrador Retriever Wendy Mclean

Sunni Border Collie Karen Millard

Yogi Mixed Breed Ashlee Edwards

Nov16

Gus English Springer SpanielLiz Gilbert

NOV ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- NOV ---- JUMPERS 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  7

Nov04

Katie Poodle Dawn Glanville

Wally Australian Terrier Debbie Conway

Nov08

Naba Mix Lisa Sinha

Nov12

Jake Labrador Retriever Wendy Mclean

Sunni Border Collie Karen Millard

Yogi Mixed Breed Ashlee Edwards

Nov16

Gus English Springer SpanielLiz Gilbert

NOV ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- INTRO ---- JUMPERS 1  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  5

Intro04

Meeka Poodle Dawn Glanville

Intro08

Wellington Cavalier King Charles SpanielTeresa Marini

Intro16

Dibs Mixed Breed Shirlene Clark

Storm Border Collie Jane Davey

Intro20

Keiko Border Collie Suzy Cowling

INTRO ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider



Saturday, February 20, 2021

  Gate Run Order for ---- INTRO ---- JUMPERS 2  

Paws to Consider

Total Runs:  5

Intro04

Meeka Poodle Dawn Glanville

Intro08

Wellington Cavalier King Charles SpanielTeresa Marini

Intro16

Dibs Mixed Breed Shirlene Clark

Storm Border Collie Jane Davey

Intro20

Keiko Border Collie Suzy Cowling

INTRO ---- Page 1 of 1Copyright Agility Unscrambled;  Licensed to Paws to Consider




